
(TO Dr. w. G. Maccallum) 
From the Re~ius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

23, October, 1914. 

Dear Mac . , 

You look very well in the long photo. I am 

sorry to have missed my picture there in such a historic 

gra.up. It was very nice to have your cable. 

We are all strugidinQ' very hard here, keeping up 

our spirits ana hopin~ for the best. There is a deuce of 

a lon~ road before us. 

Love to your father, 

Sincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler . 
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